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Welcome to the Pellissippi Genealogical & Historical Society e-newsletter.  If you have received 
this newsletter in error, or if you are receiving 2 copies, please email me at pghs@att.net  

February Meeting. 

 TheFebruary meeting will be held in the Clinton Public Library, 118 S. Hicks St., 

Clinton, on Thursday, Feb. 28, at 7:00 p.m.    

Speaker 

The speaker for this month will be local author Carolyn Canterbury, who will discuss her recent 

murder mystery, Who Killed Senator Goddard? published by Sterling House.  This story is set in 

Knoxville and incorporates many local and cultural references.  Ms. Canterbury is a retired 

school administrator, known locally as Joan Ellis, now Joan Gibson.  She has won national 

recognition for her writing, including the MENSA short story award.  This promises to be an 

interesting and enjoyable program, so please plan to attend. 

Board of Directors Meeting at 6:30 p.m. 

The board of directors will meet at 6:30 p.m., prior to the regular meeting.  All board members 

are asked to attend, as we will be discussing plans for the spring workshop.  Please be thinking 

about topics, speakers, etc., for this important project.  Any members with ideas for the 

workshop are also welcome.   

Membership Dues. 

It’s that time again!  If you haven’t already sent in your check, please remember to do so. 

Library News. 

Mary Harris has donated a copy of her book, Cemeteries of Marion County, TN, to our library.  

It, along with other interesting books, society journals, census records, etc., may be checked out 

by our members. 

The Pellissippian.  

As always, Charles Abner is requesting material for the Journal, so search through your files and 

see what you have that might be of interest.  Family photos and history, Bible records, oral 
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histories–all are needed–and don’t forget the all-important query.  Remember that The 

Pellissippian goes not only to our members all over the country, but to libraries and other 

societies, as well.  You may send material to Charles via email at: ABNERC799@aol.com 

It may also be sent on disk or in clean, scannable hard copy.  Mail to: PGHS, Attn. Journal 

Editor, 118 S. Hicks St., Clinton, TN 37716-2826. 

This information has been prompted from the response we received from the members that have agreed 
to receive their newsletter by email. 
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